
SGN - Temporary Road Closure - Dean Street & Forge Lane, East 

Farleigh - 24th July 2024 (Maidstone District) 

Due to works planned to be undertaken by SGN, it will be necessary to 
close part of Dean Street & Forge Lane, East Farleigh, from 24th July 

2024 with estimated completion by 30th August 2024. 

Dean Street will be closed from The Bungalow to the junction of Forge 

Lane. To the extent indicated by signs and barriers on site. 

Forge Lane will be closed from the junction of Dean Street to North View 

Oast. To the extent indicated by signs and barriers on site. 

The alternative route for any through traffic on Dean Street is via Dean 

Street, B2010 Lower Road, B2163 Ewell Lane, B2163 Heath Road and vice 

versa. 

The alternative route for any through traffic on Forge Lane is via B2163 

Heath Road, B2163 Ewell Lane, B2010 Lower Road and vice versa 

Pedestrian access will be maintained during the works. 

The closures are required for the safety of the public and workforce to 

allow gas main replacement works to be carried out, works are 

undertaken by SGN. 

For the most up to date information on these works please 

visit: https://one.network/?tm=136124516 

For information regarding this closure please contact SGN on 0800 111 

999, who will be able to assist with the scope of these works. 

The Kent County Council Highways Helpline phone number is: 03000 

418181 

https://one.network/?tm=136124516


 


